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October 23, 2024 
 
 
 
RE: No Award – RFP# UAPB A199 MISRGO Evaluator 
 
To All Respondents: 
 
The University of Arkansas Procurement division has reviewed the bid submission for the above 
mentioned RFP.  The bid due date was October 16, 2024.  The University received one (1) 
response. 
 
Upon the results of the bid and review by Procurement, this letter of “No Award” serves as 
notification that contract negotiations will not proceed.  We will revise and issue a rebid to 
receive competition for this service.  
 
The University of Arkansas encourages and appreciates the participation of our vendor 
community. We are thankful for the time and effort expended in responding to this RFP. 
 
Best Regards, 
 

Alisha Lewis 
 
Alisha Lewis 
Interim Director of Procurement  
1200 N. University Drive 
Pine Bluff, AR 71601 
 


